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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

June 16, 2025 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Local 130 is holding a special meeting for all Municipal Inspectors and Supervisors scheduled 

for July 10, 2025 at 5 pm at Plumbers Hall, 1340 W. Washington Blvd, Chicago, IL. 

 

The agenda will focus on the current status of the Plumbing Industry, including discussions on 

Plumbers License Law and jurisdiction. 

 

The meeting will take place in the lower hall.   It is imperative that you RSVP by July 1, 2025 so 

we can have enough food and refreshments for our members. 

 

Please RSVP to Business Representative Patrick E. Gross via email at pgross@ualocal130.org or 

text him at 312-972-2736. 

 

We look forward to your attendance and participation. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

 

James F. Coyne 

Business Manager 

 

cc: Patrick E. Gross, Local 130 Business Representative 
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